
CD Inland Revenue 
Te Tan i Taake 

Office of the Commissioner 
National Office 
55 Featherston Street 
PO Box 2198 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 

Telephone: 04 890 1846 
Facsimile: 04 978 1627 

8 July 2014 

Mr Bryce Pearce 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx  

Dear Mr Pearce 

Thank you for your Official Information Act (OIA) request, received on 1 July 2014, in 
which you requested the following information: 

a five year history of the annual tax take from FBT, as applied to public transport 
passes. Is this steady, rising or reducing. 

Your request is refused under the provisions contained in section 18(g) of the OIA - 
because the information requested is not held by Inland Revenue and I have no grounds 
for believing that the information is either - 

(I) 	held by another department or organisation; or 
(ii) 	connected more closely with the functions of another department or 

organisation. 

Inland Revenue does not hold any data within the scope of your request. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision. The 
office of the Ombudsman can be contacted at PO Box 10152, The Terrace, Wellington 
6143. 

Thank you for writing. 

Yours sincerely 

Christina Goodall 
Manager, Commissioner's correspondence 
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